
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PRICE MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

The Price City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 8th, 2023 at 
5:30 P.M. in the City Council Chambers located at 185 East Main Street to receive 
input on the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 mid-year budget revision. 

Is/ Jaci Adams 
Price City Recorder 
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